
Hello STEAM families! It is hard to believe these are our last two weeks 

together. This week will be the BEST of STEAM.  We plan on bringing back our favorite 

activities to recap the year. On our last week together, we invite you to join us at 12:30 for ice 

cream.  We will make ice cream in class and conduct an experiment using a pizza box and solar 

energy to make delicious smores.  We can’t wait to show off our culinary talents.    

 

Thank you for sharing your little ones with us; they truly are a gift from God. Enjoy the glorious 

summer.  Be sure to say hello to me at church and Kroger’s!  

 

Fondly, 

Ms. Boldizsar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


